
From: 
Sent: 

To: 

Truelove, Cynthia J. 
4/16/2010 5:03:06 PM 
Ranjiv Goonetilleke (RGoonetilleke@semprautilities.com); 
James.Pasmore@sce.com (James.Pasmore@sce.com); Dietz, Sidney 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Winn Valerie .1, 
(/Q=PG&E/01 J=Corr)orate/cn=Recir)ients/cn=VJW31: Redacted 

Redacted Frank Spasaro 
(FSpasaro@semprautilities.com); lmoran@semprautilities.com 
(lmoran@ s emprautilities .c om) 

Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Thanks and a request! 

First, I'd like to take this opportunity to thank each of you for your robust participation in the recent 
CPUC Policy and Planning hosted-ACWA Energy Committee meeting. I believe the ACWA 
members, as well as the participating Investor Owned Water Utilities, found it to be extremely useful as 
did Commission staff. May this be the beginning of several rich exchanges regarding the water and 
energy nexus bringing the water and energy utilities together at the Commission! I know it takes time 
and effort to put presentations together, to take time out to travel,etc., and I am very grateful for the time 
and energy! 

Second, I am doing a recap of the Joint Utilities meeting on a panel at the Spring ACWA meeting May 4­
7, and I'd particularly like to give the ACWA members a clear idea of the opportunity which exists for 
them to participate in your EE and Renewables programs. I think one way to do this is to discuss the 
amount of energy (both absolute magnitude and percentage of total commercial industrial sector 
energy) for each energy IOU which is used by the water and wastewater sector. Would you be so kind 
as to provide me with estimates of the magnitude and percentage of your total commercial/industrial 
energy used by the water and wastewater sector customers ? If you have any other data i.e. potential 
for EE and or renewables in your water sector customers,etc.,which you would suggest using to inform 
ACWA members, I'd be grateful for that as well. Some of you included this in your presentations and 
others did not so I want to make sure I have data for all of you. 

Thanks so very much! The Spring ACWA meeting is May 4-7 so I would love to have this data ASAP so 
I can finish my presentation. I will be distilling quite a bit of information from your fine presentation at the 
Joint Meeting and thanks again for doing such a fine job! 

Cindy 

Cynthia J. Truelove, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Analyst, Water Issues 
CPUC/Policy and Planning Division, 5th Floor 
505 Van Ness Ave., 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
415-703-1764 
Cell:510-703-2456 
Email: cit@cpuc.ca.aov 
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